
 

Office of Public Accountability 
 

“Auditing for Good Governance” 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

AUDITORS TO ATTEND LAKEWOOD EXPERIENCE  

 

PRESS 

RELEASE 

From the Office of Public  

Accountability 

Tel: 475-0390 

Fax: 472-7951 

Hotline: 47-AUDIT 

 
Email: admin@guamopa.com 

Auditors Andriana Quitugua and 

Christian Rivera will be participating in 

the Lakewood Experience from June 3 

to June 15, 2017 along with six other 

auditors from the Pacific Island Audit 

Offices of Federated States of 

Micronesia, Republic of Marshall 

Islands, and the Commonwealth of the 

Northern Mariana Islands. 

The Lakewood Experience is sponsored by the U.S. Department of the Interior Office of Inspector 

General and will be held at Lakewood, Colorado.  

 

During this two-week event, the cohort will take part in a structured program that encompasses phases 

of audits. The program is designed to be interactive which includes coaching by a federal auditor, 

classroom training or discussions, and a case study with exercises covering the various phases of an 

audit. 

 

This is the fourth time the Guam Office of Public Accountability participated in the Lakewood 

Experience where auditors Thyrza Bagana and Michele Brillante participated in last year’s cohort. 
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